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Ben Goode  

Ben Goode is a repeat Summer JAM participant. Last year, Ben enjoyed his time in the program 

so much that he decided to return.  

For two consecutive years, Ben has worked at the Corry YMCA; becoming his supervisor’s “right 

hand man.” Ben has shown initiative and drive this year; helping the new Summer JAM 

participants also at the Corry YMCA. Ben says he, “really enjoys working at the YMCA and all the 

people.”  

After the Summer JAM program, Ben will be enlisting in the Navy. He is thankful for the 

opportunities the Summer JAM program gave him. 


